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Attendance Reminder 
ECS requires parents to notify the school office by phone or email at the start of the school day any time a 
student is absent. If students are leaving early or arriving late due to an appointment, parents must notify 
ECS one day in advance. For any other planned absences, parents must notify ECS (both the office and 
the child’s teacher) as soon as possible.  

Cold and Flu Season Reminders 
Any child showing symptoms of illness should remain at home. ECS cannot permit any student with a 
fever of 100.4 degrees or higher into the classroom. Children must be fever and symptom free for at 
least 24 hours (apart from medication) before returning to the classroom.  

TuitionEP Reminders 
ECS uses its TuitionEP app to broadcast school-wide information: reminders of important events, 
inclement weather notifications, etc. Please make sure you have downloaded this app to your device and 
enabled notifications. If you wish to receive notifications at other email addresses, please notify Mr. 
Paddock at kpaddock@englesidechristianschool.org. 
If you have questions about your school bill, please contact Engleside at 
accounting@englesidechristianschool.org. TuitionEP’s help desk is designed to troubleshoot technology 
problems and is unable to assist you with ECS billing concerns. 

CALENDAR NOTICES 
October 4 Parent-Teacher Conference Day 
ECS takes its partnership with parents seriously and has designated Friday, October 4, as “Parent-Teacher 
Conference Day.” In lieu of classes, teachers will meet with parents to discuss students’ acclimation to the 
classroom, academic progress, or other special concerns. Please respond to your classroom teacher’s 
request to schedule. We ask parents to arrive at the front parking lot and check in at the office. Teachers 
will then escort parents to the classroom for their conference. Please note that there will be no classes or 
extended care offered that day, and parents are expected to find other arrangements for their children. 

October 4 Fall Fundraiser Launch 
We are going to be launching our Fall fundraiser this October! We will be selling $1 chocolate 
bars from signature chocolates! Our goal is to sell at least 52 boxes which will support our 
electronic upgrades in the classrooms. We will be passing out the boxes at parent/teacher 
conferences on Friday, October 4th. We are grateful for each family’s participation and look 
forward to making improvements in the classrooms.  


